



TGO/eto

27th May 2021

**Dear Parent/Carer** 

## **Year 9 Olympic Park Trip**

At All Saints Academy, we are committed to our vision of Living Well Together with Dignity, Faith and Hope. We offer a wide range of visits, trips and activities because we know that our students become more dignified through increased life experiences and their hope and aspirations for their futures are increased through broadening their horizons.

As part of the Creative Curriculum *Topic 10: Tokyo 2021!* your child will be attending a visit to the Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park on Thursday 17<sup>th</sup> June 2021. This trip will allow students to explore the park, develop their knowledge of the work of the Olympics and engage with a deeper understanding of Maths, Science, PE, Geography and Design Technology.

Students will be travelling to London by coach, leaving the Academy at 8.30am and returning at approximately 4.00pm; any significant changes to our return time will be communicated via our Twitter feed. Students will need to wear Academy uniform but, as they will be walking around the Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park during the day, should ensure they wear appropriate footwear. Students will need to bring a packed lunch, plenty of refreshments and a coat with a hood. Students who are entitled to free school meals will be able to collect a packed lunch from the canteen before departing for the trip and we ask that this is ordered on the consent form.

We are pleased to be able to offer this trip at no cost to parents/carers. In order for your child to take part in this visit, please complete the consent form that is available on Edulink through the parent/carer login entitled 'Olympic Park Trip'. The deadline for providing consent for this trip is Thursday 10<sup>th</sup> June, unfortunately any forms completed after this deadline will not be accepted.

Should you require any additional information regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me at the Academy.

Yours faithfully

Tom Golds

**Assistant Principal for Personal Development - Lower School** 



All Saints Academy, Houghton Road, Dunstable LU5 5AB 01582 619700

www.allsaintsacademydunstable.org
Executive Principal: Liz Furber

Registered Company No: 685140